
From: Pat Jessup <jessupp@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2020 9:51 PM 

To: Nelson, Elizabeth <ENelson@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Zoning Variance for 245 and 255 Park Lake lots 

 

Council member Nelson, 

 

I received postcards regarding the architect's request for front setback variances on the lots at 245 

and 255 Park Lake. I have reviewed the site plans and note that these two houses would be larger 

than all but one of the existing houses on Park Lake, and, with or without the proposed setback 

variance they would be by far the closest to Park Lake Avenue and to the First Sister Lake across 

the street.  Although I would prefer smaller houses on these lots, I don't know that my personal 

preference is a reason to deny these requests.  

 

Thank you 

 

Pat Jessup 

 

 

--  

Patricia Jessup 

3094 Lakewood Dr 

Ann Arbor, MI 
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